
 

 

 

 

 

 
Message from Professor Jann Gardner, Chief 
Executive 

(17 February 2025, 10:00am) 

Following the broadcast of the BBC Disclosure 
programme, last week, our Chief Executive, 
Professor Jann Gardner, and Medical Director, Dr 
Scott Davidson, visited Skye House where they met 
staff and discussed the concerning issues covered 
in the documentary.  

 

Speaking after the visit, Professor Gardner said: “It was good to have the 
opportunity to go to Skye House and spend time with staff, listening to feedback 
about our patients and their stories. I heard first-hand how much the staff on the 
unit care about patients and families and how much meaningful improvement work 
has been undertaken in recent years, as well as the commitment to continue to 
listen, learn and improve. 

Through the internal and external reviews which will be undertaken in coming 
weeks there will be the opportunity to ensure that our young patients are being 
treated safely with dignity and respect and to support our staff, patients and families 
to confidently move forward.” 

 
Remember, for all your latest news stories, visit the Staffnet Hub: 

GGC-Staffnet Hub - Home (sharepoint.com) 
 

 
***Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS.*** 

 

 
 

It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not  
have access to a computer.  

A full archive of printable PDFs are available on  website 
 

https://scottish.sharepoint.com/sites/GGC-Staffnet?xsdata=MDV8MDJ8THluLlN0aXJsaW5nQG5ocy5zY290fGJlNjk1MWRjYjVhMjQ0ZTkxYWVmMDhkZDRjMmU5NTI3fDEwZWZlMGJkYTAzMDRiY2E4MDljYjVlNjc0NWU0OTlhfDB8MHw2Mzg3NTA0ODUxMzQyMDE1Njl8VW5rbm93bnxUV0ZwYkdac2IzZDhleUpGYlhCMGVVMWhjR2tpT25SeWRXVXNJbFlpT2lJd0xqQXVNREF3TUNJc0lsQWlPaUpYYVc0ek1pSXNJa0ZPSWpvaVRXRnBiQ0lzSWxkVUlqb3lmUT09fDB8fHw%3d&sdata=MjlYL29qUGNWWUpDZ2puZmdsbldkYllRYlY2R2pTd3hKSXRmdXppakIzRT0%3d
https://nhsnss.service-now.com/ggc_hr
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fstaff-communications%2Fcore-brief%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Ccc27844b2862433f6e4d08db68e862ff%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638219119531685552%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=miRHxlnmAz6n3RkcXcocQlcSRQMF%2Fw4Hy%2FeyJ8fmbCo%3D&reserved=0

